
Tennessee Republican Party 
2424 21''Ave. 

Suite 200 
Nashville, TN. 37212 

08/14/2009 
To: Federal Election Commission 
Attn: Joseph F. Stoltz 
From: Troy Brewer, Controller 

In regards to the 2005-2006 election cycle audit, we will decline the opportunity to 
present any extra legal arguments to the Final Audit Report. We have previously 
explained our situation to the auditors. Thank you for the opportunity. 

Respectfully, 

Troy Brewer, Controller 


